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Canadians Advocating Political Participation (CAPP)

& 

Fair Vote Canada
Presents

The Other Majority:
Finding Our Voice

The majority of Canadians did not vote for the party that won the majority of seats in the last federal election. What does this mean for democracy? How can we make our voices heard, and influence the government?
Thurs May 26, 7:30 PM

Adult Recreation Centre, Owl’s Nest room
185 King Street South, Waterloo

Guest Speakers Followed by Town Hall style discussion
Gary Shaul
A union activist with a focus on electoral reform, human rights and the environment, and Coordinator of the Catch 22 Harper Conservatives Campaign, Gary will reflect on lessons learned from the 2011 election, and where to go from here.
&
Steven Bradley Scott

Candidate for the Pirate Party in the last federal election, Steven will talk about the omnibus bill: What does it mean for democracy? How can we provide a forum for citizens learn about and debate bills going through our House of Commons?
No cost, refreshments provided, everyone welcome.  More info? Contact: Anita 519-568-7655 lanickerson@b2b2c.ca, http://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=184105514973972
